
 

Community Update 
Term 3, Week 2 

School Contact: Please contact the 

school if you require any additional information either by phone 9309 3477 or hume.valley.sch@education.vic.gov.au  

Get Active Victoria  

Does your child love sport and being active? Does 
your family have a Health Care Card or Pensioner 
Concession Card? You may be eligible for up to $200 
to put towards the cost of your child’s participation in 
physical activities. The Get Active Kids Voucher 
Program helps eligible families get their kids involved 
in organised sport and active recreation activities.  

Under the program, children may be eligible to 
receive up to $200 to help with the cost of 
membership and registration fees, uniforms, and 
equipment.  

Canteen Term 3 
Our canteen program will recommence in week 
two of term three on Friday The 23rd of July,. 
Order forms are coming home with students 
every Monday they must be completed and 
returned to school by the Wednesday for delivery 
on Fridays. We appreciate your continued 
support of the  Canteen Program  

 

Naidoc Week 2021 
NAIDOC Week is a celebration of Aboriginal 
culture and heritage and the theme for 2021 is 
Healing. On Wednesday the  13th we 
welcomed Mandy from Djirri Djirri, a 
Wurundjeri women's dance group. Mandy and 
her daughters, Dharna and Ky-ya demonstrated 
dances, created to honour their Liwik 
(Ancestors), Kerr-up-non (Family), Bik (Country) 
and animals. Students across all three 
campuses got a chance to join in and learn 

https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/
https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/

